

Port Norfolk League Meeting
March 7, 2019

Meeting was called to order at 7:12

Kim Lewandawski spoke to us about Master Gardner program.   April 13th there is a plant sale and again on May 4th.

Officer Ray and Sgt Northern (757) 235-5712 spoke to us of the larcenies in the neighborhood of license plates.  If you see someone dumping report it.

Madlyn says the neighborhood looks good.

55 members

Yard sale will be June 8th.

Parks – will have a clean-up on June 13
The new playground equipment, a teeter totter and a spring rider; will be installed in June.  Next years grant will be more and will be used for art at the water front.
Bell was fixed.

Treasurers reported $7, 439.87, League $3,402.10, Parks $4,037.10

Grace from Welcoming is getting new welcoming packages, let her know if someone new moves in.

Mark with Recreation is going to organize a bike ride. Possibly to Fish and Slips on April 27th.  Then to the Farmers market on Saturday mornings.

New

Mark Geduldig-Yatrofsky told us the city is closing the Rec Center. It was agreed that some members would go to a meeting on March 9th to see what was happening.

There will be tentative elections in June and Elections in Nov.






Community Outreach Officer Bamberg, 757-755-7308, told us about DECOM Conference which is the Kiwanis Regional Conference being held in Portsmouth, Aug 23-25. They will be community service projects during the conference.  Call Officer Bamberg if you have any suggestions.

Hazard Waste will happen at IC Norcum on April 6th.

Adjourned 8:21

Clean up – April 13th
Porch Crawl – April 28th
Yard Sale – June 8th
[bookmark: _GoBack]Brick Dedication – June 23.






